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I am writing to express my strong support for SB 1076, which would establish 

necessary regulations for dog and cat breeders in Oregon. This legislation is 

essential for ensuring the humane treatment of animals and holding irresponsible 

breeders accountable for unethical practices. For too long, the lack of oversight has 

allowed inhumane breeding conditions to persist, leading to overcrowding in shelters, 

poor animal health, and heartbreaking cases of neglect. SB 1076 will set clear 

standards for breeding operations, improve transparency, and help prevent the 

suffering of countless animals. As an animal advocate, I believe this bill is a critical 

step toward promoting responsible breeding practices and protecting companion 

animals from mistreatment. I urge the committee to pass SB 1076 and take a stand 

for the well-being of Oregon’s pets. 


